ROCK-MOORE PUBLIC WATER AUTHORITY
MINUTES OF SPECIAL MEETING

June 30, 2025

At the June 26, 2025, meeting of Directors, Director Pearce made mention of a short-term
Certificate of Deposit rate with Stone Bank. On June 30, 2025, Manager Richardson contacted
Stone Bank of Mountain View about their current rates, and the bank does offer a five-month
rate at 5%. Manager Richardson text the Directors and suggested Rock-Moore move
$150,000.00 from our First Community Bank Depreciation account to a CD. Through text vote,
Director Pearce made a motion to accept, and Director Hopper seconded. The motion carried.
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Secretary-Treasurer



